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Receive briefing regarding the public meeting held on January 16, 2019, regarding possible development of
3500 Emporium Square.

Staff will provide a brief overview of the public meeting held on January 16, 2019, at Kimball Elementary, to
discuss and receive resident input from the adjacent neighborhoods.

Recommended/Desired Action
Staff will seek direction on moving forward with this project.

Drafter
Sean Fox

Head of Department
Sean Fox
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